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To whom it may concern,

I wish to let you know that I DO NOT want an extension to the Emergency Bill (until 31st
October 2022). There is absolutely no need to extend it because there has been so much
exaggeration of Covid data worldwide.

The segregation in society is so sad to see - people locked out of restaurants, public
buildings and places of interest just because they chose to make the best decision for their
own health and of their family. This is medical apartheid.

I personally have a need to help a family member with mental health issues and am unable
to meet with her at most places to try to support her.

Also my daughter-in-law has lost her job with Queensland Health just because she chose to
not have the injection which would have been very detrimental to her health.

Our family business has also lost business from companies who require the vaccination
status of some of our employees. This is so much against their privacy and totally
unacceptable. Since when should we record the vaccination status of our employees - that
is none of our business.

Please DO NOT extend the Emergency Bill and please stop the vaccine mandates and give
jobs back to the people. This hopefully will help with the shortage of teachers, nurses and
hospital staff.

Yours sincerely.

Lois Hill
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